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21 January 2009 Reg No: P0467-02

Dear Mr. Cullinan

I refer to your application for an Integrated Pollution Prevention and Control licence, which
was received on 24 November 2008.

I am to advise in accordance with Article 8(b) of the EPA (Licensing) Regulations 1994 to
2004, that the newspaper notice published in pursuance of Article 5 of said Regulations does
not comply with the provisions of Article 6 of said Regulations.

Please publish a further newspaper notice which includes National Grid references for the
proposed anaerobic digester, fattening unit and breeding unit sites to which the application
relates. The notice shall be in accordance with Article 6 of the EPA (Licensing) Regulations
1994 to 2004.

In the circumstances, you should make immediate arrangements to have evidence of the
required documents (copy of newspaper advertisement) (5 copies) submitted to the Agency
without delay. Your response to this request should be directed to Ms. Sonja Smith,
Administration Officer, Office of Licensing & Guidance. If you have any further queries,
please contact Anne Pearson at 01-2680100.

Yours sincerely,
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Anne Pearson, Inspector
Office of Licensing & Guidance
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